
 
 
 
 
            

 
 
                  Kea, Truro, Cornwall TR3 6AY T 01872 272265 F 01872 272265 
                    E secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk W www.keaschool.org.uk 

                                                                                                                 13.10.21 
 
Dear Year 1 Parents and Carers        
   
Year 1 have been working so hard that they have filled up their marble jar!  
 
As their “Marble Treat” the children have chosen to have a pyjama party with party games and 
dancing. 
 
We will have our “Marble Treat Party” on the afternoon of Friday 15 October. The children 
can come to school in their pyjamas or relaxing clothes but they will still need to wear their 
outdoor shoes and coats.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Olive and Fleur McPherson 
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